Nenana Ice Classic
Box 272
Nenana, Alaska 99760

(907) 832-5446

November 20, 2014

To Whom it may Concern:

This letter is written as notification that the Nenana Ice Classic will be conducting
gaming in your community through agents that are selling tickets for the Nenana Ice
Classic. Nenana Ice Classic tickets will be sold from February 1, 2015 through April 5%,
2015.

The Nenana Ice Classic holds a 501C4 Federal Tax Exemption and is registered as a
Non-Profit Charitable Gaming Corporation with the State of Alaska. We are requesting
that you please exempt us from sales tax in your community (should you have a sales
tax).

Proceeds from our ticket sales benefit our local Volunteer Fire Department and
Emergency Medical Services, Public Library, Visitors Center, local Senior Center,
Fairbanks Food Bank, American Cancer Society, Shriners Hospitals, American Cancer
Society, KUAC Public Television and many children’s scholarships, functions and
activities. We were able to contribute over $30,000.00 in contributions locally and
statewide in 2014.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office at (907) 832-5446.
Thank you for your time considering our request.

Respectfully,

-

Cherrie Forness, CAO/Manager

Cc: State of Alaska, Division of Charitable Gaming

Betting on the Tanana River breakup has been an Alaska tradition since 1917.



